
The Reform Candidate Party Response 

Dear Julie, it is not party policy for me to make pledges on policy during campaigning. 
However I can say that I was a trustee for the Horsell Common Preservation Society for 
two decades and have been a member for much longer. The common is a SSSI and a 
very rare habitat. In fact, one of the rarest on the globe. I was deeply involved in the 
creation of the plans that have made this a success story. 

I have entered politics because the greatest pressure  on our environment has arisen 
from the huge demand for housing; and, of course, the related developments. Roads, 

schools, hospitals, warehouses, etc. Three million additional immigrants in three years; 
where are we going to house them? All of the three main parties, for various reasons, 
want to increase this. It seems putative job opportunities for those from overseas is 
more important than our environment. It seems to me that only Reform UK  offers an 
alternative. If you agree please support ReformUk and ask your family, friends, and 
acquaintances to do likewise. 

 Yours very sincerely,   

Charles Shackerley-Bennett  

 


